
Justification for Extension of Silent STA 
 
The licensee has corrected the issue with the transmitter for W248CM. However, the 
translator now cannot receive a clean off-air signal from the primary station, WOXL-
FM.  Moving the receive antenna to a different location on the tower will hopefully 
restore reception.  Meanwhile, the translator must remain silent. 


